
 

 

 

Dear Members,  

As we approach the end of August we are preparing several scenarios while awaiting the 

Governor’s ok to reopen.  We anticipate that reopening will require some adjustments around 

the club, and we want to update everyone on how some of these will likely look.  

First, and foremost, the safety of our players and staff will be the number one priority. While 

you may agree or disagree with the protocol, we respectfully ask that you abide by it in order to 

increase our chances of keeping the club open throughout the indoor season. We will follow 

both USTA and CDC guidelines, and while we are all aware of social distancing and handwashing 

recommendations, we will be implementing some club specific policies, including: 

• Facemasks will be required upon entering the club, and until you enter the court 

area. Please replace facemasks and use hand sanitizer prior to leaving the courts. 

• All players and parents of minors will be required to sign an updated club waiver 

form prior to participation in any club activities. 

• Locker rooms will be limited to restroom use and a quick change of clothes if 

needed. Shower facilities will be closed. 

• No towel or vending service will be available. Please bring your own towels and 

water. 

• Spectators during junior classes will be strongly discouraged, and we ask that you 

drop off/pick up your child(ren) as close to class times as possible. 

• Kitchen facilities will be very limited. 

• Congregating in the lobby prior to, or after play, will be discouraged. Our outdoor 

patio area is available for safe social distanced comradery. 

• Scorecards will be removed from the courts. 

• Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the club and on all court caddies. 

Until indoor play resumes there will be no league play or reserved court time. Memberships will 

be prorated based on the reopening date, and the normal signup discount will apply for 30 days 

after opening. We are planning to begin instructional programs and special events beginning 

the week of September 14th, and all classes will be held outdoors at Sanborn Park, weather 

permitting. 

Class information for all junior programs, including days, times, and pricing is attached below. 

Information regarding Adult Programming and Special Events will be forthcoming. Please 

contact us at 810-987-6868, or via email at tennishouse@sbcglobal.net or sspillon@yahoo.com 

to register for Junior Groups and Clinics. 

 

 

Thank you all for your patience, support, and cooperation. We look forward to seeing everyone 

soon! 
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